
  AGENDA 

Charleston Township Board of Supervisors 
      

                          April 7, 2025 7PM 
 

 Call Meeting to Order 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Approve Minutes  

       

      Visitor Comments 

 **All visitors will be given 3-5 minutes (Sunshine Law and Resolution # 598) to 

discuss their concerns or provide their comments. 
 

         Old Business  
  

      New Business/Correspondences 
 2024 Twp Audit 

Two letters from Seneca Resources regarding adjoining Twp well pads 

A letter from Seneca Resources regarding proposed well drilling at the Goodwin 

6139 Pad in Charleston Twp 

Wellsboro Fire Dept. Year to date budget 

A letter from UPMC regarding an upcoming meeting to discuss medical 

Marijuana in the workplace 

Fist Energy/Penelec sent a letter regarding upcoming clearing of transmission line 

Right of ways  

Erb Inspections March Building Permits issued 

March Zoning/Building Permits issued by Mike Carson, Zoning Officer 

Penndot letter regarding proposed project along SR 6 

UGI sent notice of an unsafe appliance at a home in Charleston Twp 

Northgate Land Partners LLC is interested in purchasing the Twp Property on the 

Dump Road.  

PA DCNR sent notification regarding a planned land Development on the 

Spillway Road 

Heather Lundgren running for Tioga Cty Prothonotary & Clerk of Courts 

Proposed Strawberry Hill Lane off of Ding Dang Road. Resolution # 613 

Letter and proposed Resolution #614 from the Commissioners to assist them in 

establishing a new tourism agency to serve Tioga County 

Letter from Visit Potter-Tioga regarding new tourism agency the Commissioners 

are proposing.  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

     Roadmaster Report  

    Approve Bills and Payroll 

    Adjournment  

 

              Next meeting –April 22, 2025 7PM 
*****The Charleston Township Board of Supervisors asks that all visitors refrain from commenting or 

interrupting during the business meeting, as this time is for the Board to conduct its business.  If visitors 

have questions or concerns after the comment period closes, they must bring them to the next scheduled 

regular Board Meeting. If a visitor(s) continues to interrupt during the Business meeting with comments or 

outburst they will be asked to leave.  


